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*MEDIA ADVISORY*  
 

Monmouth County Clerk Christine Hanlon Advises 

Ballot Drawing for 2025 General Election Will Be 

Conducted on Monday, August 11 
Drawing is open to the public and will also be livestreamed   

 

FREEHOLD, NJ – Monmouth County Clerk Christine Giordano Hanlon is advising voters 

that the ballot position drawing for General Election candidates will be held on Monday, 

August 11, 2025, at 3 p.m. and will be accessible for online viewers.   

The drawing will take place at the Monmouth County Clerk of Elections Office located at 

300 Halls Mill Road in Freehold. The event will be livestreamed to the Monmouth County 

Clerk’s YouTube Channel at https://www.youtube.com/@monmouthcountyclerk.  

A ballot drawing is held prior to an election in accordance with N.J.S.A.19:14-12 to 

determine the random order candidate names will appear on the ballot. Any questions 

regarding the ballot drawing may be directed to the County Clerk’s Elections Office at 

732-431-7790.   
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